
6th, 7th and 8th Grade String Orchestra

Waldorf School of Orange County 


2022-2023


August, 2022


Dear Parents and Students, 


Welcome back to the new year!


If your student would like to get a summer start on studying from our new technique book, 
we will be studying technical exercises out of Habits of a Successful Middle Level String 
Musician by Christopher Selby and Scott Rush.  The book will be provided to your student at 
the start of the school year.


Please practice during these last few weeks of summer to be sure that you arrive in 
September ready to play.


IMPORTANT: SAVE THE DATE

The Waldorf 6th/7th/8th Grade String Orchestra will be performing September 24th at 2:30 
p.m. at South Coast Plaza’s Festival of Children.


Please make sure your student’s instrument is at the size they need. Visit a local music store 
and have them sized.  


I have plenty of music to share if your student would like solos or duets to work on. Please 
email me if you have any questions during the summer. 


Have a musical summer and practice!


Sincerely, 

Mrs. Haddy 

jhaddy@waldorfschool.com
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